
Merry Christmas Everyone! 

This is a good opportunity to thank all our    

parents, carers and families for their positivity 

and support so far this term! We hope every-

one has a really restful and happy break before 

the new year. Also a massive WELL DONE to 

our brilliant children – you have been       

AMAZING as ever this term! 

All our amazing staff are looking forward to a 

well-deserved break ready for the new year. 

If you are celebrating over the break, we 

wish you a Very Merry Christmas and an 

absolutely brilliant 2022! 

Dates for your diary 

Friday 17th December - School closes for 

Christmas 

Tuesday 4th January - Training Day - school 

is closed to pupils 

Wednesday 5th January - School opens for 

the Spring Term 

Tuesday 25th January - RSE Consultation 

with families.  More details to follow. 

Friday 18th February - School closes for 

February Half Term 

Monday 28th February - School Opens  

December  
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